
ECC, Reykjavik, Iceland 13th–18th Oct 2014

On behalf of all Members, the Executive wishes to extend
best wishes and good luck to Amanda Larkin and Paul Stott
who will represent Ireland at this month’s European
Champions Cup in Reykjavik, Iceland.

Amanda and Paul booked their place at the prestigous event
by becoming Irish National Champions in the ITBA
Championships back in Leisureplex Stillorgan in February.

Both will travel to Iceland early in the week for official
practice, before taking to the lanes in competition from
Wednesday 15th October, and hopefully both will be able to
advance to Finals Day on Saturday 18th October.

The Executive know both competitors will represent their
country and association with pride and wish them great
success.

European Champions Cup
(ECC)
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ITBA Executive

Jim Ansbro - Chairman
Jim Donagh - Treasurer
Tom Byrne - Secretary
Gareth Williams - Member
Jason Byrnes - Member

8th October 20 14

Postal Address:

Irish Tenpin Bowling Association
Irish Sports HQ (NGB Building)

National Sports Campus
Abbotstown

Dublin 15


